
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

DEALING WITH CRISIS 
 

DECEMBER 19, 2012 
 
 
 
In conjunction with recent tragic events in Newtown Connecticut, the Mental 
Hygiene Administration (MHA) asked ValueOptions Maryland to post a number of 
articles and informational pieces for providers concerning the topic of “Dealing with 
Crisis”.  
 
This information can be found at:    
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.htm  
 
We hope you find this information helpful. 
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